Carla Hoekzema

From: Giordano, Jesse <Jesse.Giordano@seattlechildrens.org>

Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2019 10:47 AM

To: Steve Szafran; Plancom

Cc: Paul Cohen; Margaret King; Nathan Daum; Debbie Tarry; 'sbenton@roireit.net’,
'kmackinnon@apcoworldwide.com'

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Request to cancel the 5/2 Planning Commission meeting on the Merlone

Geier Development Agreement

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
| the sender and know the content is safe.

At the March 7, 2019 Planning Commission meeting, Merlone Geier told the Planning Commission
that the owners of Shoreline Place “are all supportive of the project moving forward.” (Draft Planning
Commission Meeting Minutes, March 7, 2019, p. 4.). As a business owner at Shoreline Place
(Seattle Children’s Bargain Boutique), | am informing the City that | am not supportive of the
Development Agreement moving forward as it is currently drafted. | ask that the City cancel the
Planning Commission meeting and direct Merlone Geier to work with ROIC and the Shoreline Place
businesses to address the many uncertainties in the draft Development Agreement.

Sincerely,

Jesse D. Giordano, AIA
Senior Director | Real Estate and Property Operations
Seattle Children's Hospital and Research Institute
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended
recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information protected by law. Any unauthorized review, use,
disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail
and destroy all copies of the original message.



